27 April 1234.

Dear Yates,

Thanke for your paper on four-fold tables, I
think it i4 extremely good, but would suggest that 1t would
stand lamplifieatiom on the representation of the three- fold
field of possible tables and iy expanded déseriptive matter
in connection with the charts,

Where are you thinking of publishing? The subjeat
is not mmWiltl te the Cambridge Fhilosephimal Soelety,
though 1t is perbape a little lohg for this - or weuld you
like to pdt it in the Annals nil‘ Eugenics, which 1ia at present
not very well known for statistiocal werk, but may, perhaps,
becompe s0.

I am returning your paper, herewith,

Yours elncerely,



